

THE CARBINE CLUB of NEW ZEALAND

PATRON: Sir David Levene OBE, KNZM
President: AIDIN DENNIS Secretary: VICKY LATTA
PO Box 58 076, Botany, Auckland 2163 Telephone: (Bus.) 09 277 0456 Email: admin@carbineclubnz.org.nz

16th December 2020

Newsletter to members

CHRISTMAS BARBECUE

The Carbine Club's Christmas barbecue was again held at **Brothers Brewery** in Akiraho Street, Mount Eden on Sunday 13th December. The boutique brewery is an excellent venue for the final function of the year with its friendly atmosphere and it was a lovely relaxed afternoon. Our thanks once again to Fiona Allan and her partner, Anthony Browne for their offer of the premises.

FUTURE FUNCTIONS

Note the following dates in your diary:

28th Annual Charity Golf Tournament – Monday, 22nd February 2021

We look forward to the support of our golfing and non-golfing members of the Annual Charity Golf Tournament to raise funds for the Club's charity, the Sir Denis Blundell Charitable Trust. The more successful the event, the more the Club is able to assist disabled athletes in the pursuit of their sporting dreams through Paralympics NZ and Parafed Auckland. We need your assistance to make the day a success. If you wish to register a team, can assist with arranging sponsors or provide any other assistance or support, please contact David Hunter at hunter.pd@outlook.com or on 021 626 311.

■ Next Carbine Club luncheon – *Friday 5th March 2021*

CHRISTMAS GREETINGS

On behalf of the President and all the Committee, have an enjoyable festive season with friends and family. Stay safe and we look forward to seeing you in the New Year.

Regards

VJ Latta Secretary

CARBINE CLUB OF NEW ZEALAND